Hammer, Kimberly

From: Hammer, Kimberly

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 11:24 AM
To: .PreK-Bear Blvd School

Subject: FW: Huge Appreciation

Greetings BBS! I’'m sharing a message one of our parents sent below ... sending a huge heartfelt shout out to Ms, Pea,
Mrs. Caballero, Mrs. Swope, and Mrs. Bradley! What the parent sees in their child is direct evidence of BBS PLC work and
our collaborative spirit and collective greatness. Every child is truly everyone’s child at BBS! We could insert anyone of
your names in the message below as you all are having a tremendous impact on getting our students Kindergarten
Ready!

Kim Hamwmer, M.Ed.

Director

The Bear Boulevard School

713-251-7900

Focusing ow strengths, equity, possibilities,
and commitment to achieve T-2-4

From: Thomeer, Anne <Anne.Thomeer@springbranchisd.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 14, 2021 9:54 AM

To: Hammer, Kimberly <Kimberly. Hammer@springbranchisd.com>

Cc: Pea, Christina <Christina.Pea@springbranchisd.com>; Caballero, Kiersten
<Kiersten.Caballero@springbranchisd.com>; Swope, Emily <Emily.Swope@springbranchisd.com>; Bradley, Haley
<Haley.Bradley@springbranchisd.com>

Subject: Huge Appreciation

Good morning,
I just want to reach out and appreciate all of the work that you are doing for literacy and numeracy in SBISD and for !

| have been blown away by all that my daughter is learning this year in PreK and how much it aligns with the work that
we are doing in K-5. | love getting to see her virtual teachers teach when we have had to be at home together. She has
loved each one of her teachers, starting with Mrs. Bradley this year. | have enjoyed the way that she imitates reading
moves when she is at home. She loves to state the name of the author and illustrator just like Ms. Pea! Itis the

best! She will randomly practice her letter sounds out loud and this morning she wanted to grab a book to teach Mrs.
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Swopes how to start at the beginning! 1 love the excitement she has had every day to be in school with Mrs. Caballero’s
class and | know she will be excited to go back.

It has been a strange year (you don’t often expect for your child to have so many wonderful preK teachers!), but your
curriculum is so well aligned to each other and to the work of the district. You are all absolfutely amazing and you are
doing great things for Literacy and Numeracy in SBISD. |see it (online and reflected in what my daughter has
internalized) and | appreciate it for her and for all of the kids you teach!

Thank you so much!
Anne Marie Thomeer
Literacy Instructional Specialist




